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I have concerns with the New Colorado State Election Rules being proposed.  I'm an everyday
citizen and  want to voice my concerns. 

Re: HB21-1011 
Is it the proper role of the Government to enable those who choose not to learn English to
provide an interpreter in order to vote?  I object to this rule because as a taxpayer they have
the time and resources to learn English which is the official language of our country.  They
need to learn English to live,work, and abide by the rules  of everyday life in America to
become an invested citizen anyway, so why would  Colorado elected officials want to enable
them not to with this bill? 

Re: HB21-1071
I'm against the rules giving centralization of our local elections to the SOS.  These rules only
make more paperwork for the couties and delay those who want to help and or do their job to
actually have the time.  I signed up to be a poll watcher and signed all the paperwork and it
took forever to get approved and I was not able to help. The Elected Officals in each County
who are elected by it's citizens should be able to oversee  the elections.  The Dominion voting
systems are not secure and so we need to go to in house voting  with paper ballots and voter
ID in my opinion.   Colorado does not have the most secure election nor will these rules make
me feel better.    I dont' agree with so called video monitored drop boxes and or even allowing
a poll watcher  to be on sight to watch what goes on because we don't have the authority to do
anyting about it and it may not be safe.   Let's simplfy our elections and use the gold standard
with in house voting only!   

Sincerely,
Lisa Nejedlo


